
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
BrassSparks Project with LGB Brass at Firle CofE Primary School & 

Laughton Community Primary School 
 

Further to my recent letter regarding your child’s opportunity at Firle and 

Laughton, I write to ask for your permission to use school photos of your 
child in the promotion of this fantastic opportunity. 

 
Please would you fill in, sign and return the below slip to allow us to use 

photos of the project for promotional purposes on the Lewes Glynde and 
Beddingham Brass Band social media channels.  

 
If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to get in 

contact with me at brasssparks@lgbbrass.co.uk or contact the school 
office. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Nathaniel 
 

Nathaniel Roff 
Leader – BrassSparks 

W: lgbbrass.co.uk/brasssparks 
E: brasssparks@lgbbrass.co.uk 

  

 

Child Name: ________________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Carer Name:__________________________________________ 
 

I do / no not* (delete as appropriate) give permission for photos taken of 
my child taking part in the BrassSparks project to be used for promotional 

purposes only on the website social media channels of Lewes, Glynde and 
Beddingham Brass Band and BrassSparks.  

 
Parent/Carer signature:________________________________________ 

 
Date:______________________________________________________ 

mailto:brasssparks@lgbbrass.co.uk
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